Kerry Bigelow

From: Julio
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 2:01 PM
To: Kerry Bigelow

Subject: Resignation from Safety Sommission

Miss Bigelow, this is to serve notice notice that I am resigning my position as a Commissioner with the Chula Vista
Safety Commission. It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve with such a distinguished group of individuals of
the Safety Commission, and I look forward to continue serving the city of Chula Vista with other assignments.

Thank you,
Julio Fuentes





